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March 2024 
 

Ski Austria 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer         
 
Unfortunately, your son/daughter has not secured a place on the ski trip to Austria. The number of 
students requesting a place on the trip far outweighed the places available. We have therefore placed 
your son/daughter on the reserve list. If in the event another student were to withdraw from the trip, we 
will contact you immediately advising of the chance to secure a place.  
 
Deposit refunds are in the process of being issued. 
 
Please ensure sure your son/daughter is aware of this.  If we cannot find a suitable replacement from our 
reserve list we will advertise in school for a replacement.   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully  
  

Miss Laight  
  
Miss Laight          Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Girls’ PE        Headteacher 
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